
From: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
To: Yakola, Amyayakola@theacc.org

Date: 12/3/2015 2:59:21 PM
Subject: Re: Call
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Hi Amy,

Just tried calling you back. When you call back, I will step out of my CLE to take your call. Thanks. 

Holly

PS - Thanks for letting me know my vm is full! 

Sent from my iPhone

On Dec 3, 2015, at 2:54 PM, Yakola, Amy <ayakola@theacc.org> wrote:


Holly,
 
Tim Lynde passed your email along to me, and I just tried to call your cell but was unable to leave a 
voicemail because it’s full.
 
When you have a minute, please call my cell (336.337.4893) so I can follow up with you on the request.
 
Thanks, Amy
 
AMY YAKOLA
Senior Associate Commissioner & Chief of External Affairs
O: 336.369.1215 | C: 336.337.4893
ayakola@theacc.org
theACC.com | @theACC
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